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February 5, 2024 

Financial Partners Group Co., Ltd. 

 

Announcement Regarding the Milestone of Surpassing 7,000 FPG Partnership 

Agreements with Accounting Firms 

 

FPG has been able to provide attractive products and services to our many customers, by establishing a 

strong sales network through FPG partnership agreements with accounting firms across Japan. 

This strong sales network is one of the foundations of our growth, and we are pleased to announce that 

as of the end of January 2024, the number of partnership agreements we have established with accounting 

firms has surpassed 7,000. 

 

FPG is committed to being a financial partner that accompanies our customers, embracing the future 

through finance. By leveraging our strong sales network with accounting firms nationwide and focusing 

on the development of new products tailored to our customers’ needs, we aim to achieve further business 

expansion and enhance our corporate value. 

 

 

<Trends in the Number of FPG Partnership Agreements with Accounting Firms> 
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